From: Mark Puhiman

To: JWMTR Exhibits
Subject: Oppose HB2001
Date: Tuesday, June 11, 2019 7:35:34 AM

I am a resident of Lake Oswego, OR. My neighborhood is zoned for R-15 and will be adversely effected by HB
2001. It will change the complexion of our city by requiring more density. The homes will not be less expensive,
just tighter together. Currently, before our new R-15 zoning went into effect, three homes are slated to be built in the
area designed for one. Each will be priced for 2 million plus. This is wrong headed and must be defeated.

Sincerely
Dr. Mark Puhlman DNP
97034
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